
 
Welcome to the 2018-19 School Year!  As always we have a number of exciting events 
planned and are in need of your support.  Please consider becoming a member of the 

Kenmore East Parent, Teacher, and Student Association (PTSA) for the 2018-19 school year 
by sending in $10 for adults or $10 for students. Thank you for your support! 

 
The PTSA does not sponsor any official fundraisers.  School portrait sales and PTSA 

memberships are our only source of funding. This funding provides refreshments for: 
Teacher Appreciation Reception, refreshments for the Undergraduate Awards, Senior 

Awards and the Post Prom Senior Celebration. 
*** Student Memberships qualify them for undergraduate and senior awards*** 

 PTSA Leadership Awards 
 

President: Nicole Cunningham
Vice President: Tara Dzialak 
Treasurer: Andrea Reinhart 

 

Recording Secretary: Kathy Hamilton 
Council Delegates: Marie Crosby  

Teacher Representative: Stephanie Cleary 
  

Please join us for our meetings on: 
Sept. 10, Nov. 14, Jan. 15, March 11and May 7 

Meetings are held in the faculty cafeteria (in the back of the East Cafeteria/Doghouse) at 6:30pm.   

 
 
Please contact Tara Dzialak at taradzi@icloud.com for member questions.  

  
------------------------------------ tear here --------------------------------------- 

2018-19 PTSA Membership Drive  
(please print) 

__Parent Membership ($10.00) __Student Membership ($10.00)   __ Staff membership (10.00) 

Parent Membership ______________________________________________________________ 

Staff Membership___________________________________________________________ 

Student Membership ______________________________________________________ 

E-mail: ________________________________________________________________________ 

Total_____________________________________ 

Please list name(s) and how many memberships on lines provided 

mailto:taradzi@icloud.com

